
 

 

OCONTO FALLS MUNICIPAL UTILITIES 
WATER & LIGHT   ⚫   SEWAGE DISPOSAL  ⚫  CABLE TELEVISION 

MINUTES OF TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2021 
CALL TO ORDER: 

The regular meeting of the Oconto Falls Municipal Utilities Commissions was called to order in Council Chambers of the 

Oconto Falls Municipal Building, 500 North Chestnut Avenue, Oconto Falls, Wisconsin, by President Kardoskee at 6:02 

p.m. 

ROLL CALL:  

Schindel, Patenaude, Anastasopoulos, Coopman, and Kardoskee, present.  

Also Present: Utility Manager Greg Kuhn, Customer Service Representatives Beth Rank, Mayor Brad Rice, City 

Administrator Vicki Roberts, and Michelle Tester. 

NEW BUSINESS  

Review of 2022 Budget – Kuhn presented the Commission with the proposed 2022 Budget for review along with a 

Budget Summary. Discussion was had on each Utilities budget.  Projects for the Water and Electric Utility were reviewed. 

It was discussed how certain projects should proceed. Kuhn would take the Commission’s suggestions and adjust the 

budget accordingly. The Budget would be brought before the Commission at their next regular meeting. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:46 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Beth Rank, Customer Service Representative 


